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ADOPTED 

The Governing Board believes that the health, welfare, and safety of all staff, students, and visitors to 
district property are of paramount importance. In addition, the Board recognizes the need to protect 
district facilities and grounds, equipment, and supplies from vandalism and theft. The Board further 
recognizes that staff, students, and visitors to district property enjoy certain privacy rights and 
protections. Accordingly, the Board authorizes the use of video surveillance equipment on district 
property in such a manner as to maximize safety and discipline while respecting the individual's right to be 
free from unreasonable search and seizure. Video surveillance equipment shall be used primarily in public 
areas and shall be visible and obvious to the persons in those areas. Staff, students, and parents/guardians 
shall be notified that video surveillance may be used and the information collected by such video 
surveillance equipment may be used in civil, criminal, administrative, and disciplinary proceedings. 

 


